
           Dear Lendon Gray, 

Thank you for the scholarship at Hampton Green in 2023.  I  learned a lot. Roma is staying a lot 

more round and giving in to the bit well, She is starting to respond better with my legs and you 

have helped with that a lot. Also, the lectures were interesting on how other things can help a 

horse stay healthy. I found that lecture interesting. I also learned that you can take iodine and 

epsom salt and pack a hoof with that to help with abscess. One more thing I wanted to add is 

that I have met so many wonderful friends through this clinic and  I can't wait to ride with them 

again. Thank you again for everything, every time I learned so much and really enjoyed the 

lessons. Sorry once again I had thought the letter was sent.  it must not have my apologies. 

 

Viviana Selner  


